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LSA Website:  http://www.LSAmichigan.org  

Publication Deadline: Submit items Two (2) Weeks [14 calendar days] by 5:00 p.m. AFTER the last LSA meeting.  
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Newsletter—William M. Lynk, CML, CPS  (313) 884-9800 Technical Operations Director—William Trout (248) 350-0027  
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        � Please Volunteer and be part of our Group!   
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    I wish to thank Jon Hohauser  from Bockert and Associates and Barry Murphy  from Batteries Plus in Birming-
ham, Michigan for being our presenters last month.  Jon shared with us some information regarding Marks door 
hardware products and their competitive pricing.  Barry spoke to us about the many types of batteries he has avail-
able at his business and he is always very impressive with his vast knowledge of the use of batteries in our every-
day lives.  I also need to thank Barry for the numerous giveaways he left us for the door prize drawings. 
     This month we are expecting Jerry Roraback  and Gene Simon  from Lab Products.   I want to Thank LAB and 
Jerry Roraback also for sponsoring this month’s dinner.  As we have mentioned before, bring a friend or co-worker, 
this always turns out to be an exciting and educational event.  Welcome back Jerry and Gene, we appreciate your 
continuing support of the Locksmith Security Association.   
     A special guest this month will be Arnie Goldman  of our local IDN, Hardware Sales and Supply. Welcome!  
     This month is elections for officers of LSA.  We have a few nominees but the slate is still open if you wish to run 
for office. The term of officers is two years and as for me, the two years went by in a flash.  
     For our last meeting of the year coming up in June, I am attempting to find some volunteers to “man the barbe-

que” for a cookout.  I will provide the BBQ grille and am looking for two volunteers, 1 to shop, 1 to do the cooking.  We have done 
this for a number of years now and it always turns into a fun event. 
     Our own Marc Dearing, CPL  has volunteered his services again to LSA.  He is presenting a hands-on continuous hinge class 
on a storefront on May 10th.  The details can be found in this issue of the newsletter.  I thank you Marc for the continuous gener-
osity of your time to LSA.  
     Under new business, at our general membership meeting, we had a discussion and a vote on the future of the printed version 
of the newsletter.  By vote, we have decided that we would mail out a printed version of the newsletter at the beginning of the 
year (an annual printed version) with information about the upcoming LSA “season”.  This annual printed version would be mailed 
in late August to early September.  The general consensus was that most everyone can view our monthly newsletter online.  
     A second topic brought up under new business was the number of general meetings.  Bill Lynk, CML, CPS, M.Ed.  suggested 
that we have fewer actual meetings at our meeting place and instead meet every other month at a locksmith shop or possibly 
schedule a locksmith class rather than having a formal meeting.  As you know, Bill is an ALOA ACE instructor and has traveled 
across the world teaching. He is bringing us information he has gathered from other locksmith associations.  It is an excellent 
idea and the Board of Directors of LSA will consider this possible change.  If you have input regarding this issue, the Board would 
like to hear your suggestions. 
     Joey Dalessio has offered to attend an LSA general meeting night to do his presentation on marketing.  After mentioning him 
in the newsletter last month, I received an email from him saying that he would like to visit us.  No date has been set, but we are 
looking forward to Joey “D” visiting us in the near future.  Joey currently works in the marketing department for Codelock. 
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serrated tumbler—1.  a disk tumbler with "V" shaped notches in its sides that do not allow op-
eration,  2.  a lever tumbler which has "V" shaped notches in the contact end 
near the gate,  3.  a pin tumbler with "V" shaped grooves around its circumfer-
ence,  4.  a combination wheel with "V" shaped notches along its outside diame-
ter 

mushroom pin- a pin tumbler, usually a top pin, which resembles a mushroom.  It is typically 
used to increase pick resistance 

step pin—a spool or mushroom pin which has had a portion of its end machined to a smaller 
diameter than the opposite end. It is typically used as a top pin to improve pick 
resistance by some manufacturers of high security cylinders. 

mushroom pin—a pin tumbler, usually a top pin, which resembles a mushroom.  It is typically 
used to increase pick resistance 
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Locksmith Security 
Association meets at 
7:00 p.m., the second 

Thursday of the month 
(Sept. to June) in the 
Metro Detroit Area in 
southeast Michigan:  

 

 1640 Stephenson Hwy., 
just north of Maple (15 
Mile Rd.),  on the east 

side of street. 
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     A deep vein thrombosis (DVT)  is a blood clot that forms in a deep vein. These clots usually develop in the lower leg, thigh, or pelvis, but 
they can also occur in the arm. It is important to know about DVT because it can happen to anybody and can cause serious illness, disability, 
even death. The primary complication to be concerned with is a pulmonary embolism, where the blood clot moves to your lungs and causes 
shortness of breath and inadequate oxygen exchange.  Symptoms include swelling in the affected limb, pain in your leg that can feel like 
cramping or a charley horse, warmth over the affected area and changes in skin color such as turning red or pale.  Risk factors for DVT in-
clude recent surgery or trauma, active cancer, pregnancy, estrogen use, advanced age, limited mobility, severe obesity, or known thrombo-
philic disorder— risk can be reduced by performing calf exercises and frequent walking. Walking and calf exercises reduce venous stasis 
because leg muscle contractions compress the veins and pump blood up towards the heart. 
 
  -Christopher Shamass, DO, Emergency Medicine, PGY-2, Clinical Instructor MSUCOM  
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Can You Identify These V.I.P.  LSA Members? 
(answers on last page of this issue) 
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2013-2014—Dinner at 7:00 pm  
May LSA Meeting: 7:00 p.m., Thursday, 05/08/14 
June LSA Meeting: 7:00 p.m., Thursday, 06/12/14 
September LSA Meeting: 7:00 p.m., Thursday, 09/11/ 14 
October LSA Meeting: 7:00 p.m., Thursday, 10/09/14 
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“Qwik-Qwiz”  
 

What LAB Tool 
can decode an 

SFIC? 
 

A) Correctron TM  
B) DecodeNow®  
C) Annex  
D) Pins-n-More Tool 
E) Metalon™ Gauge 
F) QwikFix ® 
G) Orion TM KnowIt 

 
 

[Answer on Last Page of this 
Newsletter] 
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ALOA  
www.aloa.org 
IDN-Hardware Sales, Inc. 
www.IDNhardware.com 
LynkWeb—Hosting & Domains 

www.LynkWeb.com 
LAB -OEM Pins &Tools 
www.labpins.com 
LSA-Premiere Association 
www.LsaMichigan.org 

www.TheLockman.com  
ICLS—Key Retainers & Tools 

www.ICLSglobal.com 

 “Education, Knowledge & Cooperation—LSA” 
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LSA Mascots 

PUBLIC  RELATIONS —JOHN  HUBEL , CML  
Membership Meeting May 8— For May 8th, LSA is hosting a very special guest.  Jerry 
Roraback, Executive Vice President, LAB Corp will be addressing many items of indus-
try interest.  Jerry is a well recognized and sought out individual in our industry.  His 
presentation will capture your attention and you will leave the LSA meeting with so 
much information that directly applies to your business.  Arnie Goldman, President IDN-
Hardware Sales will start the presentation by sharing some business strategies as they 
apply to locksmiths.  Following his “pre-show” Arnie will be introducing Jerry.  If you 
have pondered attending, let this be your encouragement.  See the links for details. 
http://www.lsamichigan.org/index.html   www.LABpins.com   www.IDNhardwre.com�
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John,  
  
     This is what I call an ASSOCIATING MEETING  and what an ASSOCIATION is all about !  Thanks for 
the "uplifting" invitation, I would have joined you  if I wasn't about 300 miles away.  Seriously, Jerr y is 
one thing, and I guarantee you one real exciting an d educational meeting.  When I had the privilege 
back in Dallas, "it's just not pins."  I gained a m uch broader picture of our industry from him  But y our 
education meeting on the restoration of store front  doors is almost unbelievable.  With auto key dupli -
cation coming to a end, residential owners flocking  to Home Depots, Lowes, etc., this not only could 
be but IS a viable business for our trade seeking mechanical work.  Continuing  education in electron-
ics is just as important to Locksmiths who are seek ing new avenues of business.  

 Laurie S.  
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Hello All, 
       As our year winds down, with just 2 meetings left, I announced at the last meeting that our next day-
long seminar would be late September and late October. This will give me the summer to set up the instruc-
tors and plan the programs. My aim is to have two seminars in the fall and three in the winter/spring. 
       With the guys from LAB coming in May and the Cook Out in June, Fall is the best time to start up 
again. 
       Speaking of the June Cook Out, we want to invite any and all supplier and distributor reps to join us 
for the party, no formal presentations, just a get together and share ideas over a burger. And any of those 
reps that would like to bring samples and door prize giveaways would be very much appreciated. 
       One last thing, I have been nominated for Sargent at Arms, the voting for officers will be at this next 
meeting, so I would appreciate your vote. 
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Safety Technology 
 International, Inc. 

Tim Zale, Inside Sales 
tzale@sti-usa.com 
www.sti-usa.com 

(248) 673-9898 

Securitech Group  
54-45 44th Street 

Maspeth, NY 11378 
 

(800) 622-5625 
 

www.securitech.com 

1100 Killian Road 
Akron, OH  44312 

  
1-(800) 321-9602 

 

Associate Members/Sponsors of LSA 

 

Zipf Lock Company 
830 Harmon Ave. 

Columbus, Ohio 43223 
   

Call: (800) 848-1577  
Fax: (800) 228-6320  

http://www.zipflockco.com 
 

National Wholesale Distributor of 
Commercial & Residential  

Door Hardware and  
Locksmith Supplies since 1908.   

� John Hubel, CML 
 

� (586) 254-7233 

 

 
 

       
 
 

  BREAK- IN  BLOCKER 
              By  Sovilok 

      Toll free: 888-SOVILOK  
         www.breakinblocker.com 
         Jon Hohauser-Mfg. Rep             

(248) 650-7824    

 

P.O. Box 610  Mackinaw City, MI  49701 
Kristy McFarland, Managing Director 

The Locksmith Security Association of Michigan 

LSA Dinner Sponsors 
     If you are interested in sponsoring Dinner for a future LSA meeting, contact President Ray Sinai, CML (248) 543-5397 or Refreshment 
Chairperson Aron Boag, CRL (248) 321-2244. All of our members are appreciative for your time, funds and effort. Thank you. 

��������� � Randy Montpas, CRL— LSA Member; Past LSA Secretary	

������ � Steve Zipf— ZIPF LOCK COMPANY (Distributor), Columbus, OH 	

������� � Pete Huebner — RAYHAVEN, Detroit, MI 	
�������� � Gene Simon, Jerry Roraback (LAB) & Rob Rovinsky, CPL— Holiday Dinner & Meeting 	
��������	 Bob Staten— TRINE ACCESS TECHNOLOGY  

��������� Marc Dearing, CPL — MARX LOCKSMITH, INC. (LSA Member)  

������ LSA — LOCKSMITH SECURITY ASSOCIATION OF MICHIGAN 	
������ LSA — LOCKSMITH SECURITY ASSOCIATION OF MICHIGAN 	
���� LSA — GENE SIMON & JERRY RORABACK from LAB 

����� Steve Zipf— ZIPF LOCK COMPANY, (Distributor), Columbus, OH 	

 

S. J. Schilling  
& Associates, Inc. 

 

Representing: 
 

American Lock, Cal Royal, 
Emtek, Master Lock 

 

Steve Schilling 
 

Office: (740) 929-2933 
Cell: (614) 496-4387 

 

E-mail: sjschilling@roadrunner.com 

77 Rodeo Drive 
Brentwood, NY 11717 

 

Marshall Brooks,  
Technical Support Specialist 

(631) 492-1711 
mabrooks@uslock.com 
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Call 

Al Moebus, CPL 
(313) 885-9365 

So your 
Company 

Can be 
HERE! 
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Associate Members/Sponsors of LSA 

 

JLM Wholesale, Inc. 
3095 Mullins Ct. 

Oxford, MI  48371 
 

www.jlmwholesale.com 

 
(800) 522-2940 

FAX: (800) 782-1160 
Wholesale Hardware 

Bockert & Associates 
18 Fort Monroe Industrial Parkway 

Monroeville, OH  44847 
 

(800) 321-7550 
FAX: (419) 465-4216 

 

Manufacturer Reps for: 
ABUS,  SSA, DON JO, DETEX, 

ACSI, MARKS USA, RCI,  
CANSEC, ABH, ADA-EZ 

MERIT, TAKEX  
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Phone: (708) 799-8783 
FAX: (708) 799-4322 

 

P.O. Box 51 
Flossmoor, IL  60422 

 

Representing: 
Jet Hardware Mfg. Corp. 
LAB Security Products 

Major Manufacturing, Inc. 

RITTNER/FRENCH 
ASSOCIATES 
150 S. Elizabeth 

Rochester, MI  48307 

 
(800) 732-4773 

 
1-800-RFA-4-SPEC 

FAX: (248)  651-2650 

 

IDN-Hardware Sales, Inc. 
35950 Industrial Road 

P.O. Box 510624 
Livonia, MI  48150  

 

Livonia : (800) 521-0955 
FAX: (800) 272-4409 

 

http://www.idnhardware.com 
 

Warren : (800) 468-7490 
FAX: (586) 755-5145 

 

Your Key to Security Hardware  

THE CHOICE OF 
*Professional Locksmiths 
*Finest Lock Companies 

 

www.labpins.com 
 

700 Emmett St. 
Bristol, CT  06010 

 

(800) 243-8242 

 
 

1010 Aviation Drive 
Lake Havasu, AZ 86404 

 

800-537-5397  
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9950 Freeland Avenue 

Detroit, MI  48227 
Phone: (313) 931-7720 

FAX: (313) 931-7758 
Michael Wiener 

————————————— 
Fine Quality Key Machines,  

Key Blanks, Locks, Hardware  

LynkWeb.com 
-An Affordable  Lynk to the World 

———————————- 
 

�  Websites Under $12.00 
�  Customer Support 24/7 
�  500 E-mail Accounts 

�  Free Software 
�  William Lynk, CML, CPS-Owner 

 

www.LynkWeb.com 
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Download Membership Application  
[ Click above or on our site!]  

William M. Lynk, CML, CPS 
www.ICLSglobal.com 

icls@ICLSglobal.com 
(313) 884-9800 

 
 
 

Framon Manufacturing  
Company., Inc. 

909 Washington Ave 
Alpena, MI 49707 

Phone: 989-354-5623 
Fax: 989-354-4238 

Web: www.framon.com 

Publication Deadline: Submit items Two (2) Weeks (14 calen-
dar days) by 5:00 p.m. AFTER the last LSA meeting. 

TO: icls@ICLSglobal.com 

Qwik-Qwiz Answer:  Answer: C 

 MPT Twelve Lock Lubricant is the longest 
lasting lubricant and penetrant available. 

MPT Industries 
6-B Hamilton Business Park 

85 Franklin Road 
Dover, NJ  07801 

Phone: 973-989-9220 
Toll Free: 800-351-0605 

#1 = Aron Boag, CRL      #2 = Byron Lutes, ARL 

WHO ARE THEY?   

 

Credit Card Processing 
(888) 228-1011, ext. 115 


